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December 15, 2016

For immediate release

Contact: Chaney Adams, 803-528-7217

ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Statement From Gov. Nikki Haley

 

COLUMBIA, S.C. – Governor Nikki Haley today issued the following statement:

"It is my hope that the survivors, the families, and the people of South Carolina can find some peace in the 
fact that justice has been served."
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